
Liverpool City Council: Letter to the
Chief Executive of Liverpool City
Council inviting representations on
the proposed extension to the
intervention

Letter to Liverpool City Council's Chief Executive, regarding the fifth
report from Commissioners and the Secretary of State’s ‘minded to’ decision
to extend the intervention and appoint a statutory board.

http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-of-liverpool-city-council-inviting-representations-on-the-proposed-extension-to-the-intervention/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-of-liverpool-city-council-inviting-representations-on-the-proposed-extension-to-the-intervention/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-of-liverpool-city-council-inviting-representations-on-the-proposed-extension-to-the-intervention/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-of-liverpool-city-council-inviting-representations-on-the-proposed-extension-to-the-intervention/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-letter-to-the-chief-executive-of-liverpool-city-council-inviting-representations-on-the-proposed-extension-to-the-intervention/

